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Comments: I am writing to oppose the Stibnite Gold Project. I've lived in Idaho for over 30 years and hope that

we can preserve the wilderness experience for both current and future generations. The South Fork of the

Salmon river contains miles of critical habitat for Chinook, salmon, steelhead and bull trout.  All of this, and those

who depend on a healthy and viable ecosystem, are being threatened by three open pit mines.  Please stand up

for the long term sustainability of this ecosystem rather than short-term extractive profit for the few. I urge you to

deny this project.  Thank you.

 

 


